
 

 

 

 

It’s Finally Here – the Start of Summer 2019 
The Lido Towne House Civic Association Invites you to our  

ANNUAL MEMORIAL DAY BRUNCH 

SUNDAY MAY 26, 2019 

10:00 AM IN THE CLUBHOUSE 

We will be Honoring our Resident Veterans and 
Collecting non-perishable food items to be  

donated to a local food pantry. 
Assorted Brunch items will be served. 

Residents Only Please (Owners and Tenants).  
 

Please RSVP for the Brunch by filling out the bottom portion  
of this flyer and return it no later than May 19th to  

Karen Gulli–Apt. 46A or to the Office.   
Please mark the envelope Civic Association Brunch.   

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

BRUNCH RSVP 
 

Name:     ______________________  Unit #:   ________   

Phone #: ______________________ # Attending:  ________ 

Email  
Address: ______________________ 

 
Are you a Veteran?  Yes ☐ No ☐    

Do you want your name included in our Resident Veteran 
Announcement?  Yes ☐ No ☐    
 

      Branch of  
Name:  _________________ Service:   __________________ 


